
If you have not travelled outside of the UK, including Northern Ireland, Jersey, and Guernsey, in
the 10 days prior to travel to the Isle of Man, you will not be required to take a test or
quarantine upon arrival. 

If you are travelling with children between 5 – 17 years old who are not fully vaccinated, they
will be subject to a “test to release” pathway costing £30 per child. For this pathway, each child
must have a COVID-19 Test within 48 hours of arrival and quarantine until they receive a
negative result. If they are still in the Isle of Man on day 6, they will also be required to take
another test for ongoing monitoring and assurance purposes.  

Children under the age of 5 are exempt from any testing and quarantine. 

Visiting the Isle of Man 

Prior to booking

Before departure

We suggest contacting your travel insurance provider to fully understand what your insurance covers
and reading the booking terms and conditions of any travel, accommodation, activity, attraction,
eatery etc. you wish to make a booking with to ensure you are content with their booking,
cancellation and flexibility terms.

All visitors must complete a Landing Form within 48 hours prior to
arrival. Here you will be required to upload evidence that you are
fully vaccinated with two weeks passed since the second dose). This
can be a screengrab of your NHS app, a photo/scan of your
vaccination card or an eligible vaccination proof letter/certificate.

Please note that you will require ID upon arrival., this can include a
passport, driving license or an official ID card. 

On arrival

For more information, please see visitisleofman.com

Have you been fully vaccinated (had both doses of the vaccine, which have been
administered in the UK, Ireland or Channel Islands) and two weeks have passed

since the second dose, and been (or will have been) in either the UK, Ireland,
Jersey and Guernsey in the 10 days prior to travel to the Isle of Man?

YES NOWe're delighted to welcome you
back to the Isle of Man from the
28th June 2021. Please see more
information below.  

Travel to the Isle of Man will
remain temporarily prohibited.

Like many other destinations at this time, we are mindful of changes that are happening beyond our shores and we must
remain vigilant to protect our Islanders and our visitors. With this in mind, please see the eligibility criteria below which will
be applicable from Monday 28th June. 

https://covid19.gov.im/general-information/landing-forms/

